

April 19, 2017

To: Dylan Rodríguez, Chair

**Riverside Division** 

From: Chris Chase-Dunn, Chair

Committee on Courses

Proposed Pilot Program for Internationalizing Undergraduate Students Learning Experiences Re:

The Committee on Courses reviewed the proposed pilot program for Internationalizing Undergraduate Students Learning Experiences at UCR at their April 17, 2017 meeting and was supportive of the goals of the initiative and the proposed mode of implementation. For those programs that propose new courses our committee recommends that the internationalization program committees work the Registrar's Office to consider how best to implement the creation of new course numbers and subject codes.